
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  Tulsa Board of County Commissioners 

     

FROM: Mark Andrus 

 

DATE: February 4, 2016 
 

SUBJECT: Approval of Three Year Facilities Lease Agreement 
  North American Midway Entertainment    

   
On Thursday, February 4, 2016, the Tulsa County Public Facilities Authority approved a  

Three-Year Facilities Lease Agreement with North American Midway Entertainment. 

 
Per the lease agreement between TCPFA and the Tulsa BOCC, all lease agreements in excess of 

two years require approval of the BOCC. 
 

With this memo, I am requesting approval of this agreement (copy attached). 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

       TULSA COUNTY OKLAHOMA 

 

       By:         

           Karen Keith, Chairman 

 

 

Attest: 

 

     

County Clerk 

 

 
  

  
 
 



Item for BOCC Agenda for Tuesday, February 16, 2016 

 

Consider and vote to approve Long Term Facilities Lease Agreement (3 years) with North American 

Midway Entertainment 
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